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Mr. B. Griffiths BA (Hons) NPQH 

  Pennaeth/Headteacher 

http://www.ysgolyllan.co.uk 
 

Friday 16th March 2018 
 

NSPCC/O2 Online Safety - Parent Workshops 

 
Dear parent/carer, 

As you know from the accompanying letter, on Thursday 22nd March 2018 the NSPCC’s ‘Speak out, stay safe’ 

programme is visiting our school to make sure our pupils have the knowledge and understanding they need to 

stay safe from abuse. 

In today’s world, ever increasing technologies have also made it easier for children to become targeted online. 

Children are so computer-literate these days and are able to access a wide range of apps, games and web 

browsers, it can often be difficult to keep an eye on what they are doing and who they are in contact with.  

We want to be able to provide you with any guidance (please also see links on our school website) or 

workshops that would be beneficial for internet safety at home. The NSPCC, along with O2 have offered us 

the opportunity of a free workshop for parents. 

As a parent myself, I would be grateful to learn anything to help with online safety. This free workshop will 

hopefully give parents the skills and knowledge to understand the internet and capability of today’s technology 

– from online games and cyber bullying to setting up privacy settings and controls. 

The session will be delivered by trained NSPCC staff and volunteers and will enable us as 

parents/grandparents to come together and learn how best to keep children safe online. 

Please complete the form below and return it to school by next Monday 19th March 2018 to book your 

place. We hope that you can support this workshop and help to keep our children safe online. 

The workshop will be held on Thursday 22nd March 2018 at 3.20pm and will last approximately one hour. 

Arrangements can be made to care for pupils whose parents are attending the workshop. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr B. Griffiths 
Headteacher 

_______________________________________ 

Please return to the school office Monday 19th March 
 
 
I, the parent/carer of ______________________________ will be attending the NSPCC/O2 parent workshop on  
 
online safety. 
 
 
Signed ____________________________ 

Ysgol y Llan Whitford 
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